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A.S.D. meeting for parents. A CAMHS representative will be available to meet with 
parents on 12th. December from 9 a.m. in the PA room.  
They will talk about managing anxiety in children, especially around ASD type behaviour. All 
parents are welcome to attend. 
 
After School Clubs. Please be aware that all clubs finish after Wednesday this week. 
Clubs will start again in the middle of January. Further details will follow. I would like to 
thank all staff for giving freely of their time, talents and dedication to running clubs. 
 
Christmas performances 
The talented and wonderful children of Northcote Primary School are putting 
on four separate Christmas performances this year: 

 EYFS (nursery and reception) - Wednesday 4th. and Thursday 5th. 
December.  Tickets have been distributed for this. 

 KS1 (year 1 and 2) - Thursday 12th. at 1:45pm (parents with young children) and 
Friday 13th. December at 9:30am (no young children).   Tickets will distributed by the 
end of this week.   

 LKS2 (year 3 and 4) - Monday 16th at 1:45pm (parents with young children) and 
Tuesday 17th. December at 9:30am (no young children).  Letters and tickets will be 
distributed next week.   

 UKS2 (year 5 and 6) - Wednesday 18th. December at 1:45pm.  Letters and tickets 
will be distributed next week.   

 
School Choir. A HUGE “congratulations” to our School choir who sang at Liverpool One 
on Thursday last week.  As always, children were so well supported by parents, families and 
friends of the school.  Our children made us all very proud. 
 
Football Team. “Well done” to our year 5 and 6 football team, who continued their 
undefeated start to the season with a 5-0 victory against Rice Lane Primary on Thursday.    
Mr. Norman and Mr. Debbazi are full of praise for the team’s talent and teamwork.   
 
**Reception Infant places. Applications for Reception class places for September 2020 
are online.  
**Parents MUST apply before the closing date of 15th. January 2020.  
Please note this is a parent’s responsibility to apply via the website, school cannot do this.  
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/  

OVERALL ATTENDANCE LAST 
WEEK: 

 94.7% 

 

National Target   

Early Years Attendance Winner Reception 2 94.7% 

Years 1 and 2 Attendance Winner Class 4 96.6% 

Years 3 and 4 Attendance Winner Class 7 96.7% 

Years 5 and 6 Attendance Winner Class 15 99.5% 
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